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From: Kristy Rusher 
Sent: Wednesday, 28 June 2017 8:44 a.m.
To: 
Subject: Official information request for LGOIMA 590928
 
Hi Ali,
 
Official information request for LGOIMA 590928

I refer to your official information request dated 23 May 2017 for RMA Section 33
 transfers. 

We advise that the Dunedin City Council has not made any section 33 transfers.
 
 

Regards,
Kristy Rusher
Manager Civic and Legal, Corporate Services
Dunedin City Council/Kaunihera-a-rohe o Otepoti
 
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: kristy.rusher@dcc.govt.nz
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